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Dear Faculty and Instructional staff, 

Thank you for your patience as we navigate through the first two weeks of the summer term. 
We would like to provide an update of our ongoing Kaltura video migrations efforts. 

Our vendor is working on one remaining issue pertaining to Kaltura video resources. Once the 
issue is resolved, we will have a more concrete timeline of when videos are relinked.   

What does this mean? All courses belonging in Fall 2021 or Spring 2022, and faculty 
development courses that have Kaltura embedded videos, video resources, and video quizzes 
will have their course content relinked to the new Moodle environment 
(courses.moodle.kpu.ca). Simply backup and restore your media content from existing Moodle 
(courses.kpu.ca) to new Moodle (courses.moodle.kpu.ca) and your Kaltura content will be 
restored. We will provide an update with instructions when this is complete. 

For Trades and CPS courses, your Kaltura video content will continue to work in the existing 
Moodle environment (courses.kpu.ca). You will be notified about changes later this summer. 

Kaltura Capture update: For those who use Kaltura Capture to make recordings, you should 
remove the old Kaltura Capture and install the new Kaltura Capture application. (Don’t worry, 
you will still have access to your videos locally and uploaded ones in your My Media). Follow 
instructions here to ensure Kaltura Capture is working smoothly post-migration. 

If you require assistance, contact us through the IT/T&L Service Portal and we will do our 
best to assist you. 

Sincerely,
The Teaching & Learning Commons
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